

Christmas Christmas from the Wades Vous Missionaries to a Last World through the Prin

Your Missionaries to a Lost World through the Printed Page
The Missionary's Most Vital Tool!
Serving since 1978

Dear Pastor and Friends,

As our last prayer letter of 2023, we want to say thank you for your continued prayers and support. You have enabled us to reach many for Christ this past year.

I'm sure that you've heard of or saw the famous Christmas movie, It's a Wonderful Life?

It's a fictitious story about a man who wished he'd never been born. His wish was granted and he was allowed to see a messed up world where he didn't exist. However, I submit to you a more serious scenario. What if you and I had not heard the gospel? What if we had no desire to win the lost? Satan would love to convince you and me that what we do makes no difference, but he cannot refute the fact that many have come to Christ because of our teamwork together. We have received salvation letters from Africa, Australia, Brazil, Canada, Canary Islands Spain, Chile, Costa Rica, Dominican Republic, England, Guyana, Haiti, Jamaica, Japan, Mexico, Moldova, Puerto Rico, Romania, France, Ukraine and more. In the United States, we have received letters from almost every state as well as prison ministries and homeless shelters. I could not report this had it not been for the teamwork of your church and the printing press. God saved us so that we may be a witness for Him. That means, we are valuable to Him.

We have shipped out the 150,000 English tracts for Berean Armed Forces Ministry. Patrick Hayes, who heads up this ministry shared that on Veterans Day, 15,300 Veterans received a Gospel packet. If you would pray with us for the financial need of \$2500 to cover the cost of printing these tracts, it would be greatly appreciated. Bro. Hayes shared with us that he really has not had a lot of support come in for this need. Please pray with us that our military men and women may be saved through the tracts by God's grace.

Just a week ago, we all celebrated Thanksgiving. Our home church has a Thanksgiving Service and our folks get an opportunity to share how God has blessed them over the last year. We want to share with all our supporting churches and friends, that God has blessed us so undeservedly this past year. Our health is good and our three children and 8 grandchildren are doing very well also.

Please know also that we are so grateful for your prayers and support for the ministry.

We pray that God will continue to bless the work and ministry of your church.

In Christ Service.

Daid + Florence Woode

David and Florence Wade

- Sent Out From: -

Old Suwanee Baptist Church
4118 Old Suwanee Road • Buford, GA 30518 (Weedonia
Tim Campbell, Pastor • 770-945-5451 MISSIONS

- Sent Through:

P. O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517
706-654-2818